
G.N. 6269 GOVERNMENT SECRETARIAT

CLOSURE OF THE CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF 
CAPE VERDE IN THE HONG KONG SPECIAL ADMINISTRATIVE 

REGION OF THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA 

It is hereby notified that the Consulate General of the Republic of Cape Verde in the Hong Kong
Special Administrative Region of the People’s Republic of China has been closed since 
16 September 2000. Mr. Jose Filomeno Carvalho Dias MONTEIRO ceased to be the Consul-in-
charge of the Republic of Cape Verde with effect from the same day.


